
 

The mission of the CCI is 
to support projects and 

programs that help 
maintain and enhance 

the quality of life in 
Cornish, NH. 

 

Interested in being involved with the CCI? 

Would you consider teaching a class or creating a 

program for the community? If so, please reach out to 

any board member or send an email to 

info@cornishci.org. 

 
Our website, cornishci.org, has information about our 

non-profit organization.  Updates on the Library and 

Community Center Project are posted under “Projects.” 

 

Watch for updates to our Library Project Page on our 

website by visiting https://cornishci.org/library. 

 

 

Cornish Community 
Initiative 

Newsletter – August 2024 
Community Events  

(follow Cornish Connect for details) 
 

August 1 8:30 9:30 AM Store Bone Builders 

August 6 10:00 AM 11:00 AM Store CAIP Coffee Hour 

August 12 8:30 AM 9:30 AM Store Bone Builders 

August 13 9:30 AM 11:30 AM Store CAIP Grief Group 

August 13 7:00 PM 8:00 PM Store Friends of Cornish Library 

August 15 8:30 AM 9:30 AM Store Bone Builders 

August 19 8:30 AM 9:30 AM Store Bone Builders 

August 19 10:00 AM Noon Store Hanover Garden Club 

August 20 9:00 AM 12noon Store CCI 

August 20 7:00 PM 8:00 PM Store Friends of Cornish Library 

August 22 8:30 AM 9:30 AM Store Bone Builders 

August 22 7:00 PM 8:30 PM Store CCI Fund Raising 

August 26 8:30 AM 9:30 AM Store Bone Builders 

August 29 8:30 AM 9:30 AM Store Bone Builders 

 
Cornish Library & Community Center Updates 
 
 

Fundraising Committee Update 
The Library Capital Campaign Committee continues to meet monthly.  We 
are awaiting responses for grant applications and are accepting donations,  
including gifts of stock, through our website and via checks made out to 
“Cornish Community Initiative” to our PO Box 123, Cornish Flat, NH 03746.  
 

Building Committee Update  
The Library Trustees unanimously approved the renovations as 
substantially consistent with the preliminary design plans 
presented at the 2023 town meeting. There will be a meeting in September 
with the Selectboard to examine a right of way requested for the state 
driveway permit. 
 

 

 

Cornish Community Initiative Board Members 

Colleen O'Neill 

colleen@cornishci.org  

603-398-9762 

Cindy Heath 

cindy@cornishci.org  

603-543-1307 

Keith Mullane 

keith@cornishci.org  

610-220-9669 

Dan Poor 

dan@cornishci.org  

603-675-6805 

Yadin Flammer 

yadin@cornishci.org  

802-546-1123 
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